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A MESSAGE FROM MR EVANS - TUMUAKI / PRINCIPAL
Tēnā koutou katoa o Te Atatū Intermediate whānau.
Tālofa, susū mai, afio mai, maliu mai! Welcome to Samoan Language week.
At the end of this week we will be half way through the term. I can’t believe we
are in June already. Next Monday 6th June is Queen’s birthday holiday - then
we have our MoE designated teacher only day on Tuesday 7th June, making
for a nice long weekend.  As a cluster of Te Atatū schools, we have coordinated
the same day across the cluster.  Therefore, next week resumes on Wednesday 8
June

Carey Park Camp, Term 3 2022
As mentioned last week, this year we are heading to Carey Park Camp, Henderson
Valley for our school camps 2022.
Parents are welcome to make part-payments throughout the term.
Kindo is our preferred payment method, see our website for more details on this.
Payments can also be made to our school account:

ASB BANK LTD
TE ATATU
123038 0270528 01

Please use your child’s first initial and last name, and ‘camp’ as the reference.

If you wish to discuss payment arrangements, please contact Kelly Clarke on
kelly.c@teatatu.school.nz

**IMPORTANT- Camp Notices- by TOMORROW!
Please make sure that you have filled out the online camp form or sent an email / paper form
to your child's teacher indicating whether or not they will be attending Carey Park Camp in
August. Our numbers must be finalised by tomorrow and we don't want anyone to miss out
on this amazing experience!

Thank you so much to parents who have expressed an interest in coming along as parent
helpers. We will send out information about a parent meeting in the next week.
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NEWSLETTER / PANUI  continued
Staff Paid Union Meeting -late start for students
All staff who are part of the teacher union NZEI, are entitled to two paid union meetings (PUM)
each year. We will be holding our first meeting on Thursday 16th June in the morning.
Therefore, on this day, we will be starting school late at 10.30am to allow teachers to attend
their meeting in the morning. We will be able to supervise a minimum number of students with a
skeleton staff for those who cannot remain at home for the morning, however these numbers
are limited. Could you please let your child’s teacher know should they need to attend school as
usual.

Online Safety hub
A reminder about the TAI Online Safety Tech tab on the safety hub home page. This is a really
useful tab which has blogs and articles around online safety, parental control setting information
as well as handy informative guides for parents. We have had to have a few reminder messages to
students lately about online behaviour and the impact this can have. We have Life Education
caravan on site for the next three weeks supporting us in this messaging.
To view the safety hub either click the Family Zone link on the school website home page or  go
to; https://teatatu.onlinesafetyhub.nz/family-zone/about

TAI Sport - Results
1) Netball - Continuing a great roll to the season from all teams Games from 25 May & 1June;

TAI Talons vs Henderson Int- 14-2 (W) / TAI Talons vs Blockhouse Bay Int - 2-1 (W)
TAI Tactix vs Blockhouse Bay Int - 20-3 (W) / TAI Tactix vs Rangeview - 9-6 (W)
TAI Tsunami vs Kelson Int - 1-28 (L) / TAI Tsunami vs Bruce McClaren Int - 5-3 (W)
TAI Titans vs St Dominics- 37-2 (W) / TAI Titans vs  Henderson Int - 28-7 (W)
Rangihina Rivals vs Henderson Int - 26-11  (W) / Rangihina Rivals vs Bruce McClaren-37 -15 (W)

2) Waterpolo
Well done to the team for a great comeback win on Friday 20th May, the final score 7-6 (W) with
some great work in goal from Jayden, and well scored goals from Noah and Isaac. Well done
team.

Rugby League Boys Team
Thank you to Mr. Mark Clayton from the Roosters club for reaching out to TAI and offering to
coach our school team this year! Registrations have been open this week and will close today.
Our first training session is next week on WEDNESDAY 8 JUNE at 1:30 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.
All queries to do with Rugby League team, please email britannia.sio@teatatu.school.nz
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NEWSLETTER / PANUI  continued
Staff News
A huge welcome to our new art teacher Stacey Yates who will be taking over the visual art
teacher position. We are thrilled to have Stacey join our team and are fortunate that we have got
such a great art teacher joining us.

Student Report
Girls football zone day tournament
On Wednesday,  1st of June, the TAI girl’s football team attended the Waitakere Zone day
tournament at Parrs Park. The games were 20 minutes long, and had no half time.  We played
5 games : 1 loss, 2 draws and 2 wins. We scored 9 goals and only 3 were scored against us.
Our team placed 4th out of 11 teams. Overall, we thought we did really well, especially since
we were pressured for time with our  sessions before the tournament. Well done to all girls on
the performance and your great sportsmanship on the day.

A word of thanks to the parents who supported us from the sidelines and helped with
transport, and to Mr Morkel for coaching and supporting the team.
Compiled by Miri and Isha.

Boys Football
Weather permitting, the boys football
Teams are representing us tomorrow
At the Waitakere Zone day. Good luck to all boys
for your day tomorrow!

Kia pai te wiki, Have a fantastic rest of the
week!

Nga mihi nui

Lloyd Evans,

Tumuaki/Principal
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